
Dear Representative, 
 
I am a teacher from a small rural school in southwestern Ohio.  I teach high school social studies.  One of 
my core classes is American Government.  I am wholeheartedly in FAVOR of HB 322 and HB327.  We 
cannot afford to have divisive rhetoric thrust upon the educational community by the far left in our 
society.  It doesn't fit with who we are as Ohioans.  The coastlines have too much influence over what our 
state does already.  We cannot give away one of the pieces that belongs solely to the state government 
in the form of education regulations.  Please support the passage of these bills through our legislature. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John P. Beard 
Tri-Village High School  

 


